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Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: ROLANDO AGUILAR ESTRADA <roy.aguilar@hotmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, June 13, 2012 4:59 PM

To: *CI-StPaul_LegislativeHearings

Subject: roll off containers used on 482 Edmund

Attachments: 482 EDMUND VEIT DISPOSAL.pdf

Hi Mai, 

  
Here are the invoices that were charged to my account on 482 Edmund. This shows the three containers plus one more 

that I still need to order in order for me to finish the project. This project should have taken between  two to 
three containers total, but now it is going to take me four containers because of all the items that were thrown out side 

the container by neighbors. 
 

Please consider deleting the clean up assessments on the above address and call me if  you have any question. 

  

Rolando Aguilar Estrada 
612-220-6460  
This communication may contain privileged and/or confidential information. It is intended solely for the use of the 

addressee. If you are not the intended recipient, you are strictly prohibited from disclosing, copying, distributing or using 
any of this information. If you received this communication in error, please contact the sender immediately and destroy 

the material in its entirety, whether electronic or hard copy. 


